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EXAMINATION SECTION
NOTIFICATION

All Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhaga, Visva-Bharati

All Head of the Departments of Bhavanas/ Vibhaga, Visva-Bharati
The Proctor (Chhatra Parichalaka, Visva-Bharati

The Dean of Student’s Welfare, Visva-Bharati

ool

In continuation of our earlier notifications of even number dated 29.03.2016 and
01.04.2016, it has been reported that a section of students has not registered themselves
in the Examination Web Portal : http ://vbu.ucanapply.com till today.

Registration of all the students (Undergraduate, Post-graduate, M.Phil, Ph.D
etc.) in the web portal is mandatory.

Therefore, the concerned Head of the Departments / Principal of the Bhavanas are
once again requested to ask the students to register themselves in the web portal by
12.04.2016 positively failing which they will not get the online facilities.

In the event of any problem, the students may contact the Examination Section.

Memo No. EXA/M /E /8.9 /2016 — 17 Y ebomyy

Date : 09.04.2016 Joint Registrar (Exéminations)
Visva-Bharati

Copy forwarded for information to
1. The Registrar, Visva-Bharati
2. The In- charge, Computer Centre, Visva-Bharati — kindly upload in the
university website.
3. The Assistant Registrar, Office of the Pro-Vice-Chancellor, Visva-Bharati



